
Jindabyne Public School Uniform Expectations 
(Version 1.0 – February 2025) 

 
When students wear a school uniform, they feel included in our school community. 
 
Students, teachers, parents and carers helped develop our school uniform to make sure it: 
 

• meets the requirements of occupational health and safety, anti-discrimination and equal opportunity 
legislation 

• includes items that are affordable, comfortable and made from easy-care and easy-wear fabrics 
• is appropriate for the full range of school activities and our environment 
• is suitable for all body shapes. 

 
Learn more about the NSW Department of Education’s School Uniform Policy here. 
 
When students wear a school uniform, they feel a sense of belonging and inclusion. All students attending 
Jindabyne Public School are required to wear our uniform at school, school sport and on excursions unless 
otherwise advised. Our uniform has been designed to ensure that students are comfortable and can be active 
while participating in daily play, sport and physical education (PE) activities. For this reason, we do not have a 
separate sports uniform. 
 
The school has a 'no hat, play in the shade' policy and as such it is expected that the school hat is worn as part of 
the uniform each day in Terms 1 and 4. A beanie is available in Terms 2 and 3 for the colder days. 
 
Uniform Items 
  
- JPS short or long sleeved polo shirt 
- JPS school dress (TBC) 
- Navy blue pants, track pants, shorts, skort or skirt 
(no denim, jorts or leggings/bike shorts) 
- JPS Teal wool jumper  
- JPS navy blue polar fleece jumper 

- JPS tracksuit jacket 
- White socks (no logos) 
- Plain black shoes suitable for physical activity  
- JPS bucket hat or beanie 
- Navy Blue warm jacket (puffer/softshell/ski jacket) 
- Hair accessories are to be navy blue, teal or white. 

 
The uniform standard reinforces modesty including the use of minimal jewellery and appropriate skirt/short 
length.  
 
 
General Standards of Dress  
In accordance with the Department’s guidelines, the principal will be responsible for ensuring students comply 
with the requirements where a school community has agreed upon a school uniform.   
 
The principal will advise parents at the time of enrolment and periodically as to uniform requirements. If a 
student is unable to wear full school uniform on a particular day, the parent or guardian must contact the school 
explaining the reason. If there are long term reasons as to why a student is unable to wear school uniform, this 
needs to be discussed with the school. 
 
The principal is permitted to advise parents of students who do not comply with the uniform requirements. 
Disciplinary action can be taken if necessary, which may include students non-participation in excursions and/or 
sport if the recommended attire is not worn.  

As part of the changeover, JCS Uniform (green dress, green polo/jumpers and black pants) is permitted to be 
worn until the end of the 2027 school year. 


